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Opportunity Runs Through It 

 
 

MEMO 

TO: Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

FROM: Kristine Butteris, Director of Parks, Recreation, & Forestry 

DATE: March 26, 2024 

RE: Amend Section 428-8(g) Subsections 3 & 7 Open Container 

 
Committee Members,  
 
The Parks, Recreation, & Forestry Department has put together recommended changes to the 
ordinance 428-8(g) Subsections 3 & 7 Open Container. This will update the existing requirement for 
logoed 16 oz containers and logoed wristbands, when serving alcoholic beverages, to allow for 
generic options to these items. These logoed items are very costly and would help reduce 
expenses.  
 
We are looking for a recommendation to move forward to common council. It has been reviewed 
and approved by Police Chief Brower. 

 
 
 
 
 


